
2019Year in Closing 

Our first-ever Wired Summit 

was a smashing success, thanks to 

your enthusiastic participation,

and we were the single largest contributor 

to defeat the harmful Right to Survive 

legislation, thanks to your support.

You also kept in touch, 

helping us reach 

2k followers on Instagram, 

& 5k likes on Facebook.

Together we raised over 

$176,000 for RPAC 

and elected 27 of the 34 
candidates we endorsed.         

You 
deserve it.

This year, we secured an affordable 

healthcare option, renovated 

our Douglas Elbert Office and 

distributed nearly 5,000 FREE 

SentriLock electronic Lockboxes!

Most recently, we celebrated 

our CEO, Ann Turner, as she was 

inducted into the 

Dr. Almon R. Smith AE 

Leadership Society.  

Let’s not forget how you helped us 

fill 10 trucks on our E-Waste Recycling Day 

and transform Eagle’s Nest Ranch 

with $10,800 worth of donations 

through this year’s Helping Hands project. 

You made 

education a priority. 

5k of you attended 

over 180 DMAR 

classes.

So looking back on our 2019, we 

just wanted to take the opportunity 

to say thank you. Together we 

did some pretty big things!


